Mulcihy, Robert

From: Harrison, Venita

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:14 AM
To: Mulcihy, Robert

Cc: Schopieray, Christine

Subject: FW: Jonah Copi

Hi Robert, a Public Art Commission resignation for your action.
Thank you,

Venita Harrison, Office Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Public Services Area | Larcom City Hall - 301 E. Huron St., Sixth Floor Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6310, extension 43102 (O) 734.994.1816 (F)

vharrison@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jonah Copi <jonah.copi@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Apr 16, 2021 at 12:50 PM

Subject: Re: Jonah Copi

To: Allison Buck <allisonlbuck13@gmail.com>, Harrison, Venita <VHarrison@a2gov.org>

Hi Allison and Venita - | hope you are both doing well

| apologize for missing our recent Art Commission meetings as well as not reaching out ahead of time about being
absent. Things have changed quite a bit for me over the past few months which has made it more difficult to

attend. Since there are currently many people interested in joining, this seems like the appropriate time to step down
from the Art Commission.

Regards,

Jonah



